1 LEGAL NOTICES

Date: April 25, 2023
gardnernewslegals@gannett.com

Legal Notice, Gardner News

Telephone: 1-833-790-0905
From: Westminster Conservation Commission

PLEASE NOTE: The Gardner News will contact you
and provide you with an ad number that they require in
order to accept payment. Prepayment is required. Please
check your SPAM box if you don’t hear from them.

Please Publish: May 4, 2023

REGANT77468{@comceast.net
978-874-0854

Robert Egan
33 JLaure Lane
Westminster, MA

TOWN OF WESTMINSTER
REQUEST FOR DETERMINATION OF APPLICABILITY

Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Town of Westminster that the Conservation Commission will hold a public
hearing on Thursday, May 11, 2023 in room 222 at Westminster Town Hall to consider a Request for Determination of
Applicability requested by Robert Egan for the removal of damaged and diseased trees within 100 ft. of the lake at 33 Laurie

Lane, Westminster . The meeting will begin at 7:00 pm.

L G0

]




